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The School & Athletic Calendars can be 

found on the website!    

www.ccagranbury.com 

Congratulations to our Varsity 

Boys Basketball Team on       

winning Third Place in the              

District! They play their first 

playoff game tomorrow night 

against Prestonwood Christian Academy at:               

1001 W. Prosper Trail, Prosper, TX 75078.                                                

Practices for junior high and high school track, high 

school tennis, and junior high flag football started on 

Monday, February 12. Contact Coach Robinson if 

your student is interested in participating! 

ATHLETIC NEWS: 

 

Wed, Feb. 21 - New Student School 

Picture Day (Retakes if your student 

was absent on picture day last fall.)                                                           

When - Monday, February 26 - 5:30p - 7:30p                                    

What - Brainstorming Topics: School Culture,                                       

Spiritual Environment, Learning Environment                                

Where - CCA                                                                                      

**Join us for Food & Fellowship**                                                

There will be 3 food stations so you won’t miss your dinner!                              

 

Family Day - Friday, Feb. 16                    

President’s Day - Monday, Feb. 19 

(No School!) 

Deadline extended to Feb 20! 

FEBRUARY 22ND 

Students participate in morning drop-off! 

You may have noticed 

our new helpers during 

morning drop off!                  

Students from the 5th 

grade class are helping 

unload school mates 

from vehicles. The stu-

dents are also learning 

the proper protocol for 

raising the flags on the 

flagpoles each day. 

Re-Enrollment for the 2024-2025                          
school year is underway! Save your students place 

today by submitting your  re-enrollment online! If you 

did not receive email with link please let us know: 

frontoffice@ccagranbury.com 

Parents may request to address the 

School Board of Directors.  Forms are 

available in the Front Office if there is a 

concern or commendation which you 

wish to present to the Board.   

Did you know? 

6pm - 7pm 

http://www.ccagranbury.com
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